
 

 

May 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
  
Welcome to Kindergarten at Angus McKay School! Kindergarten students will experience a 
gradual start to the school year through a personalized “Meet & Greet” session. Students will 
meet with Ms. Kozak in the Kinder classroom at their scheduled time along with with one or 
more parents/caregivers. These sessions will last approximately 20 minutes. 
  

The Meet & Greet time for ______________________________ will be on 

________________________________________ at _______________ 

 
All Kindergarten students will come to school for full days starting on Wednesday, 
September 11th. Please see the Kinder Ladybug Odd-Day Calendar for your child’s school day 
schedule for the year. 
  
We are asking that each family provide $35.00 for school supplies. All the money collected will 
be used to purchase the school and craft supplies for the whole year, therefore, you will not 
need to supply your own. Your child will need to bring: 
  

• Running shoes labelled with child’s name – to be left at school (slip on without 
laces, could be Velcro or bungie cords) 

• Large backpack (11” x 14” or bigger) 
• Reusable lunch bag labelled with child’s name that can fit in backpack 
• An extra set of clothing – pants, underwear, shirt, and socks in a labelled Ziploc bag 

(to be left at school in case of an accident)! 

• Reusable water bottle  

• One box of tissue/Kleenex 

• Photo of child (wallet sized) 
• Family photo (size: 4 x 6) 

  
Please bring these items and $35.00 (money or cheque made payable to Angus McKay School) 
to your Meet & Greet session.  
  
I am really looking forward to being a part of this exciting new experience for your child. 
Kindergarten is a place to learn, grow, meet new friends, and to have fun.  
  
I look forward to seeing you all again in September! Have a safe and wonderful summer. 
  
Sincerely,  

 
Ms. Kozak 
Kindergarten Teacher 


